
LEARNING NEWS 
WEEK COMMENCING 11TH MAY 2020   

Value of the Week  

Positivity  

 

This week’s Value is Positivity  

In these challenging times we keep talking about staying positive! So it is the 
value of the week   Miss Hunter is kindly doing the video for me and this will be 
out today.  

If parents are happy for me to have pictures of their child’s home learning 
and showing the values in the Friday celebration video, please email them 
to me at head@steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk OR POST ON THEIR CHILD’S 
DOJO PAGE.    

CLICK ON THE LINK TO THIS WEEKS VIDEO KINDLY COMPLETED BY MISS 
HUNTER 

https://youtu.be/WXx3fZlWzs4 

Website and Home 
Learning  

 

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/home-learning/ 

For the vast majority of children we continue to set the home learning activities, 
which can be accessed via the website.  

 For some of our children we have made tweaks to their learning packs from 
Wednesday. If you get a personalised overview in your pack – just work through 
the pack and don’t worry about the stuff on the choice boards. We are trying to 
create the right balance for every child and family as everyone’s needs are so 
different.   

The class teachers will post their learning videos in this area and on their dojo 
page.  

Learning Routines  

 

We continue to promote key skills – reading, listening to stories / books, 
timetables, phonics, spelling, sentence writing.   We also realise it is important to 
go outdoors, walking, caring for animals, cycling etc.  

Do what you can, when you can!  

Most of all, for your child to do well, it cannot be a chore! Try to make it positive, 
fun and a challenge.   

Videos from staff  

 

  

 

It was impressive to see so many children and families using the Thrive videos 
last week and doing the activities. Miss Meacham and Mrs Graham have more 
videos this week.  

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/zones-and-thrive/ 

Pastoral Support Team 

Family News 

 

Again we have streamlined information –  

WE ADD TO THIS WEEKLY AS WE RECEIVE INFORMATION FROM THE 
FOOD BANKS AND COMMUNITY LINKS. In these documents there is support 
for anxiety, welfare concerns and really useful links. Please check them out.  

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/family-support/ 

Please complete the parent app survey and read the Educational Update re: School re-opening plans.  

Stay Safe – We will get through this!                                                                               Mrs Dodd 
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